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Homicide — 200 Block Airport Place

Henrico, Va. — On January 3, 2020, Henrico police were called to the 200 block of Airport Place
for the report of a shooting. Police arrived on the scene and found an adult male with injuries near
a front door. First responders provided emergency care; however, the victim succumbed to his
injuries and was pronounced on the scene.

The victim in this incident was identified as Rico Rashad Robinson, 30 years old, of Henrico
County. Henrico detectives continue to investigate the events leading up to this untimely death.
The community and neighbors can submit anonymous tips through Crime Stoppers at 780.1000 or
the “P3Tips” app on your smartphone device. These tips aide detectives in quickly solving crimes,
which ultimately make our communities safer together.
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